
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: Ben Ohlhaut

Affiliation: Western Southern Life

Contact Email: ben.ohlhaut@westernsouthernlife.com

Contact Phone Number: (513) 629-1976 

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: We respectfully request that 

the IIPRC develop and adopt new Uniform Standards for individual Critical Illness 
insurance policies. These standards would provide a consistent regulatory framework 
for a product type that has become increasingly important in meeting consumers' 
needs for financial protection in the event of serious health conditions, such as cancer, 
heart attack, stroke, and other specified illnesses. Critical Illness policies provide fixed 
benefits upon diagnosis of covered condition and often supplement traditional health 
and disability coverage.

Scope of Proposed Uniform Standard:

The proposed standards should address individual Critical Illness insurance products 
that pay a fixed, lump-sum benefit upon the first (and optionally subsequent) diagnosis 
of a covered critical illness or medical event. These products are typically filed as fixed-
benefit, non-indemnity, non-major medical insurance.



The standards should include requirements related to:

Benefit triggers and definitions (e.g., definition of heart attack, stroke, cancer)
Covered conditions and minimum condition requirements
Recurrence provisions and benefit multipliers
Elimination periods, waiting periods, and benefit limitations
Pre-existing condition exclusion parameters
Disclosure requirements
Application and underwriting standards
Rate and form filing elements

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: There are Critical Illness insurance policies on the market 
today, however carriers are required to file these policies with Compact member states 
individually. Due to the lack of existing Compact standards, carriers are unable to take 
advantage of the efficiencies offered by the Compact for this product line. The creation 
of new standards would promote regulatory uniformity, streamline product filing 
processes, and ultimately enhance speed to market, while ensuring strong consumer 
protections.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? Unknown


